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Attorney Suing Delta Is Giving 
Proceeds to Charity 

------------------------------------------ 
 

The Manhattan attorney who has recently received national attention for commencing litigation 
on behalf of his family against Delta Airlines for a family vacation that went awry has announced 
that all proceeds of the lawsuit recovered above his expenses will be donated to charity.  Richard 
A. Roth, of The Roth Law Firm, PLLC, recently stated: "this lawsuit was never about me nor 
about my family.  It concerns Delta's numbness to the traveler."  He went on to state he received 
an outpouring of support from all corners of the world.  "Thousands of people have contacted me 
via emails, letters and telephone calls congratulating me for taking on Delta.  This matter, frankly, 
has become a David versus Goliath story.  I am therefore donating all proceeds above my family 
and law firm expenses to a wonderful cause: The Wounded Warrior Project, a charity that could 
use any moneys obtained from this case." 
 
The Wounded Warrior Project, at www.woundedwarriorproject.org, is a not for profit 
organization which aids severely injured service members and raises awareness for the needs of 
severely injured service men and women. 
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For further information, contact Hannah Downie at hannah@rrothlaw.com. 

The Roth Law Firm, PLLC, focuses in the litigation of securities, commercial and entertainment matters. The firm is 
located at 545 Fifth Avenue, Suite 960, New York, New York 10017, (212) 542-8882. 


